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Howdy Partners, it’s time to dust off your favorite hat, clean up those old boots and put on your best 

duds!  The YMBL is busy preparing for the 33rd Annual YMBL Harold Engstrom Memorial Special Kids 

Day at the Rodeo which will be held WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20th in FORD PARK ARENA.  This 

special day will be devoted to Academics for Life, Special Needs or Life Skills programs from public 

schools.   

 

The horses will be saddled and ready to go at 10:00 a.m., so get there early to enjoy the antics of some 

of the best clowns in rodeo.  The performance should conclude between 1:00 p.m. – 1:30 p.m.  During 

the performance there will be a break so that the ol’ chuck wagon can make the rounds with some real 

cowboy and cowgirl grub (hot dog, chips, cookies and a drink).   

 

Please complete the reservation form and email it to info@ymbl.org or mail it to YMBL, 7250 

Wespark Circle, Beaumont, Texas 77705, before March 1, 2024.  Please identify the categories that 

make up your group on the reservation form.  You must break out and list each category so that we can 

assure a smooth flow of kids in and out of the Arena and appropriate seating to fit your kids’ special 

needs.   

 

If you will be attending the Rodeo with another teacher, please consolidate your list into only one (1) 

reservation form.  This allows seat assignments to be made so that your group remains together.  If you 

have any questions, you can email us at info@ymbl.org or call the YMBL Office at (409) 832-9991.   

 

Through the history of this event, over 100,000 special kids have enjoyed the traditional American sport 

of Professional Rodeo. The event is considered by the YMBL to be one of the premiere community 

support activities of our year.  The YMBL not only utilizes the support of its member volunteers, but is 

also supported by men and women and area student groups outside the organization who volunteer their 

time to assist with this event.   

 

The YMBL is honored that the law firm of Provost and Umphrey will again be the sponsor of the 

Special Kids Day Rodeo.  Their firm has sponsored this event from its inception and continues to believe 

in this event’s importance to our community.   

 
 

From the trail, 
 

Norbert Romero     Gerard Celestine 
Norbert Romero, 2024 Chairman    Gerard Celestine  

Engstrom Memorial Special Kids Rodeo   2023 – 2024 YMBL President 
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